
SUMMARY OF RECOMMENDATIONS 
 

LEGISLATIVE COMMITTEE ON ENERGY 
 

Nevada Revised Statutes (NRS) 218E.805 
  
The Legislative Committee on Energy held a final work session on August 22, 2016.  During 
the work session, the Committee voted to approve one recommendation for a bill draft request 
(BDR) and one recommendation for the drafting of a letter.  A summary of each 
recommendation is identified below. 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION FOR LEGISLATION 
 

1. Draft a bill to discontinue the Solar Thermal Systems Demonstration Program  
(NRS 701B.336).  (BDR  –338) 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION FOR COMMITTEE ACTION: 
DRAFT A LETTER 

 
2. Draft a letter to the Governor’s Office of Energy and NV Energy supporting the Nevada 

Electric Highway, which is a network of charging stations along United States Route 95.  
Additionally, the letter would include support for the next phase of the project, which 
includes connecting Interstate 80, U.S. Route 50, and U.S. Route 93. 

 
 


